
From: Delepine, Boris (PRT)
To: Delepine, Boris (PRT)
Subject: Notification of Selection: Clean Ports Program: Zero-Emission Technology Deployment Competition San Francisco

Waterfront Emissions-Free Ferry System.
Date: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 10:02:14 AM

From: CleanPorts <cleanports@epa.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 6:33 PM
To: shannon.cairns@sfport.com
Cc: Mak, Kimberly <Mak.Kimberly@epa.gov>
Subject: Notification of Selection: Clean Ports Program: Zero-Emission Technology Deployment
Competition San Francisco Waterfront Emissions-Free Ferry System.
 

October 16, 2024 

 
Shannon Cairns
Port of San Francisco
 
RE: Notification of Selection: Clean Ports Program: Zero-Emission Technology Deployment Competition San
Francisco Waterfront Emissions-Free Ferry System. 
 
PLEASE DO NOT SHARE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS EMAIL UNTIL EPA HAS
PUBLICLY ANNOUNCED SELECTIONS FROM THIS COMPETITION LATER THIS MONTH.
 
Dear Shannon Cairns: 
 
Congratulations! Your organization has been selected to take the next step to receive an EPA award under the
Clean Ports Program: Zero-Emission Technology Deployment Competition (opportunity # EPA-R-OAR-CPP-
24-04). Please note that this is NOT an official award document, and only an EPA Award Official can issue an
award offer to you. This notification is the first step in the award process. EPA anticipates awarding your
application with the requested funding amount of $55,386,000.00. If you wish to be considered for award, you
are required to finalize your workplan and grant documentation. 
 
During the next few weeks, your assigned EPA Project Officer will have one-on-one discussions with your
organization via conference call, or Microsoft Teams. During these calls we will go over your budget,
workplan, performance measures, and activity timeline. You will be contacted shortly to set up the date and
time for the initial discussion. It may be necessary to have multiple calls to finalize all documentation. 
 
Failure to respond timely during the finalization period may result in your project no longer being considered
for an award. 
 
Lastly, EPA plans to announce all selections later this month. We ask that you please do not share information
contained in this email publicly until after that announcement. 
 
Again, congratulations on your selection for award. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact
cleanports@epa.gov.  
 
Regards, 
 
Sarah Froman
Clean Ports Program
US Environmental Protection Agency 
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